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YOLO COUNTY GENERAL PLAN UPDATE 
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 

 
Yolo County is updating its 1983 General Plan.  Your comments are needed to help develop the 
policies that will guide land use decisions throughout the County for the next 20 years.  A series 
of four regional workshops will be held at various locations to provide staff with the opportunity 
to hear from local residents about transportation, land use, urban growth, and natural resource 
protection in the region.  Please attend one or more of the public meeting listed below to learn 
more about the General Plan process, ask questions, and offer your input about issues 
important to you and your community. 
 

Winters     West Sacramento     
Tuesday, October 26    Thursday, October 28   
Winters Library Community Room   Civic Center Galleria 
318 First Street    1110 West Capitol Avenue 
6:30-8:30 p.m.     6:30-8:30 p.m.  
 
Davis      Woodland 
Wednesday, November 3   Wednesday, November 10 
Davis Teen Center    Woodland DESS Community Room 
303 Third Street (Third & B)   25 North Cottonwood Street 
6:30-8:30 p.m.     6:30-8:30 p.m.    

 
In addition, a joint public workshop will be held between the Yolo County Board of Supervisors 
and the Yolo County Planning Commission on Tuesday, October 26, at 2:00 p.m.  The 
workshop will be held in Room 204 of the County Administration Building at 625 Court Street, 
Woodland. 
 
Meeting facilities are accessible to persons with disabilities.  For more information about the 
General Plan workshops or for assistance with special needs, please contact David Morrison, 
Assistant Director, by phone at (530) 666-8041. 
 
If you are unable to attend one of the workshops, or have additional comments after the 
workshops, please send your letter to the Planning and Public Works Department or e-mail to 
david.morrison@yolocounty.org.   To learn more or find out the latest information about the 
General Plan update process, please visit our website at www.yolocountygeneralplan.com.   
 
If you would prefer to receive future notices regarding the General Plan update process by 
electronic mail instead of the postal service, please send your contact information to David 
Morrison at the above e-mail address.   
 
 

 


